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This picture is of a huge poster the Green Fins Vietnam 
team have put on their port in Nha Trang, Vietnam. This 
port is a hub for diving and snorkelling boats to depart 
for the local MPA sites. Nha Trang is a mass diving 
destination, with about 20 dive centres often taking up 
to 100 divers out each day during the high season. The 
snorkel centres and number of guests is completely 
unknown, giving an idea of how unmanaged this 
industry is. This poster is very visible in the port and is 
getting a lot of attention.  
 
The Rufford logo has remained on the soft copy of the 
files we pass out to project partners as a reflection of 
the incredible support Rufford have shown to us over 
the years. As a result you will see it here on this poster! 
Even though the Rufford funds were not used to 
directly implement activities in Vietnam, this support has enabled us to be more sustainable 
as an organisation and as a result our conservation impact through Green Fins has reach out 
to a very wide audience internationally. 
 


